## SCHEDULE A JCLS BC HERITAGE SITES CONFIRMATION LETTER



## **BC Heritage Sites**

Dear Tami Hirasawa,

The Japanese Canadian Legacies Society is honoured to confirm that Nanaimo is eligible to receive a predetermined BC Heritage Sites grant, in the amount of up to \$400,000. The funding will assist in the planning and development of your project – a space where the public can gather and learn about the history of Japanese Canadians in your region.

We will be sharing guidelines for Heritage Sites on or before August 1, 2023. An on-line application tool will be open by September 1, 2023 available through jclegacies.com. We are here to provide administrative support throughout the entire process with access to a project coordinator who will be available to assist as a resource person to help develop proposals, if required. This coordinator will serve as a resource and liaison between your organization and the Japanese Canadian Legacies Society.

I would like to personally meet with you to discuss this exciting project. We will follow up with you shortly to arrange a convenient time and date for these preliminary meetings.

Thank you for believing in the work we have been doing. We look forward to working closely with you.

Sincerely,

Susanne Tabata, CEO

Japanese Canadian Legacies Society